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From: Frank Fleetham <frankinbend@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, February 7, 2018 1:23 PM
To: HAGNR Exhibits
Subject: Bend Deschutes River Bridge Ban

I strongly object to the Oregon Legislature pre-empting the local officials from making a decision about local 
issues. This is big brother, after influence of a few wealthy few, dictating what those wealthy believe if best for 
themselves and not the greater good for the community. 

Please keep your hands off our local issues. 

Thank you, 

Frank G. Fleetham, Jr. 

2422 NW Dorion Way 
Bend, Oregon  97703 

frankinbend@gmail.com 


